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Kids living in rural communities encounter
a lot of potential hazards that their urban
counterparts don’t usually see. Farm
equipment, all-terrain vehicles, power lines,
agricultural chemicals and livestock are
just a few of the things that can threaten a
youngster’s safety when they live on a
farm or acreage.

One way to educate kids about safety
issues is through the Rural Safety Rules
Program sponsored by the UFA and
Co-operators Insurance. KidSafe recently
spoke with Sean Somers, Member
Relations Coordinator for the UFA,

about the programs his organization
hosts across Alberta.

Sean says that “since 1998, we have had
nearly 5000 participants taking part in 47
camps. This year, we will be running

nine different camps throughout the
province between the months of May

and July. We run them as day camps
from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. - and this
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includes a lunch break and a snack break.
We generally try to limit the number of
participants to 150 per camp - but at
some sites the numbers can get a little
higher than that.”

The success of these camps is due to the
cooperation and support of local businesses,
many of whom donate their time and
equipment for the day. Local communities
are also very supportive, and several
different community groups may come
out to take part in these programs. These
groups include local agricultural societies,
community health nurses, St. John’s
Ambulance representatives, the RCMP,
rural fire departments and 4-H clubs.

All of the kids who take part in the
program need to be accompanied by an
adult - but there may be a few kids with
each adult. This helps to ensure that

the children are under constant
supervision when they are around

moving equipment.












